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Christ Church Academy
Wrose Brow Road

Shipley

Bradford

BD18 2NT

01274 410349

admin@cca.bdat-academies.org 
Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster
Date:  Wednesday 11th May 2022
Dear Parents, 
Re: Year 6 Swimming lessons

Unfortunately, due to the covid pandemic over the last two years, Year 6 have missed their opportunity to attend swimming lessons. However, it is part of the school curriculum and we have been able to secure lessons starting from next week.

Year 6 will be going swimming every Friday at 9:15 starting next Friday 20th May 2022. The children will be walking to Shipley swimming baths, and we have been allocated the first slot of the day so we will be setting off from school as soon as we have registered. 
Children must come to school at 8:40am every Friday until the end of the school year. Please be prompt in arriving at school on this day as we will not be able to wait for late arrivals. 

All the children will be assessed in the first lesson so you do not need to worry if your child cannot swim or isn’t a confident swimmer, the coaches will allow children to begin their swimming lessons at a level that suits them best. 

For swimming the children will need to bring: 

A bag 

A towel 

A swimming costume or swimming shorts 
We get a quick shower and change but will not have access to hair drying facilities so please make sure the children have a hairbrush/ bobble to tie back their hair during and after swimming.
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Many thanks 

Miss Clarke
Year 6 Teacher
